
APR 28 - THE AWNING OF A NEW DAY 
 
This morning our awning was installed on the side of Ali - all 15' of it. 

For the past two years we've used a white tarp to provide protection from the rain and sun mostly. The 
problem was it was a pain to set up what with poles and ropes, etc. and then when up, very susceptible 
to any gust of wind. 

It took Jerry, and his partner Debbie, about 
2½ hours to complete the installation. And 
then about 15 minutes of instruction, or…
how not to break it. 

Here's a few pictures of the installation. 

After lunch we drove to the 
library to check our email. I 
used the opportunity to update 
our blog. There was nothing 
else urgent so went back to the park. While Jen had her rest, I went 
to do a bit of "hardware" shopping.  

We've been driving by this large rhodi in bloom ever since we 
arrived. Today I made a point of stopping and taking this picture. 

When I returned, a cup of tea was in order. It 
was just so lovely just sitting in the sunshine at 
the side of Ali that we decided that was it for 
today. 

We've decided to stay one more night - really 
enjoying the warm sunny weather, so we'll do 
what we were going to do today, tomorrow. 
See you then. 


